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Official Notice 
 
The “4 Band Building” also known as “Miyo Wahkohtowin Education Authority” has a new name.  The 
NGCI Board of Directors officially renamed the building on December 13th, 2018.  The building will now be 
known as:  
 

“Neyaskweyahk Group of Companies Inc. Innovation and Professional Building.” 
 
Background 
 
On November 2nd, 2018 Ermineskin Chief and Council passed a motion requested by NGCI to assign the 
“4 Nations Building” to NGCI management.   
 
The Ermineskin Chief and Council hereby approve the NGCI Board of Directors recommendation to assign 
the Neyaskweyahk Group of Companies Inc. the old 4 band building.  Further that a property 
management report and agreement will be developed and finalized with ECN Administration.  The 
assignment becomes affective once the property management agreement is executed.   
 
Existing Occupants  
 
Top Floor – 12 office spaces available  

o NGCI HQ – 6 office spaces  
o EETF – 1 office space  
o Vacant - 5 office spaces  

 
Lower Floor – 4 office spaces available  

o NGCI – Boardroom  
o Ermineskin Children’s Services (ECS) – 2 office spaces  
o Vacant – 2 office spaces  

 
Maskwacis Mall Tenant Transition  
 
Niwihcihaw Acceptance Ltd. (NAL) (2 offices) and Art Tralenberg Law office (1 office) will be the first to 
move to the building.  This will allow NGCI to open up commercial retail space inside the Maskwacis Mall 
aimed to increase commerce.   
 
3 month plan  
 

- Review, revise and update the existing NGCI Property Management Agreement  
- Update the signage for the building and advertising materials  
- Transition NAL and Art Tralenberg Law Office to the NGCI Innovation and Professional Building  
- Recruit and advertise for office space vacancy  


